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Councilman Isaac Schleifer
District 5
100 N. Holliday Street, Suite 511
Baltimore, MD 21202

Date: October 15, 2021
 
Dear Councilman Schleifer,
 
We are sending this correspondence on behalf of SAVE (Survivors Against Violence Everywhere). We believe that increasing reward funds is key to more criminals being arrested.
The mission of SAVE is to advocate the plight of victims of homicide, support and empower survivors and campaign for legislation that will strengthen victim and survivor rights and services. 
As survivors of homicide and residents of Baltimore City we are writing to support the charter amendment to increase reward funds to help police solve homicides and other serious cases in Baltimore City.
 Sincerely,
 Alice Oaks
Alice Oaks
President, SAVE

www.survivorsagainstviolenceeverywhere.org 
   survivors.save@gmail.com
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